
 

DISCONTINUED PRODUCT 
NOTIFICATION 

SUBJECT:  EEF-WA “WA” low ESR Surface Mount Aluminum Electrolytic 
Capacitors Series will be Discontinued Effective per below  

BULLETIN #:  ECG.PG.04272004 
Date:   April 27, 2004 
 

LAST TIME BUY:   November 30, 2004 
 
LAST TIME SHIPMENT: March 31, 2005  

SUGGESTED REPLACEMENT:  There is no direct drop-in replacement available 
                                                    

The EEF-WA “WA” Surface Mount Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitor Series will be Discontinued by 
Panasonic.  There is no direct drop-in replacement available from Panasonic for this product. 
 
It maybe possible to change to Surface Mount Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitor FK series but changes in   
size, lead spacing, footprint and electrical properties, etc. may be required.  Please contact your local 
technical support for the closest replacement part number that may be available and its deviations. 
 
Please notify your customers of the change. 
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